
Blakeview Traffic Study 
Share your views

As part of Council’s ongoing commitment to 
safety and accessibility in City of Playford, 
an area of Blakeview has been selected for a 
Local Area Traffic Management (LATM) study.
We’re aware our community have shared 
concerns about pedestrian and road safety 
in Blakeview and we want to make sure we do 
what we can to make it easy and safe to get 
around.
The study will investigate local traffic issues 
such as speeding, parking, pedestrian safety 
around schools and shopping areas and traffic 
and road safety.
To kick off the study, Council will be reaching 
out to residents and property owners via 
a survey to unpack and understand traffic 

related issues people are experiencing on their 
street and in the study area (refer to map).
Your feedback will help us to develop the LATM 
plan in 2022/2023. This plan will be prioritised 
and delivered in the upcoming years.
The survey only takes 2-5 minutes to 
complete and will be open between 26 
October – 22 November 2022.

How do I give my feedback?
You can provide your feedback in a number of ways. 
Complete an online survey playford.engagementhub.com.au 
or scan the QR code
Email us connected@playford.sa.gov.au 
Call us 8256 0333 
Post Att: Blakeview LATM 
12 Bishopstone Road Davoren Park SA 5113
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This project is funded by the 
Government of South Australia.



Blakeview Traffic Study 
Share your views

1. Do you live in Blakeview? 

	Yes – go to Q2 
	No – go to Q3 

2. What is the name of your street in 
Blakeview?   

3. If you live outside Blakeview, what is your 
suburb? 
 

4. What is your connection to Blakeview?  

	I’m a resident 
	I’m a frequent visitor 
 (more than twice a week) 
	I own property 
	I work there 
	Other   

5. What are the traffic related issue(s) 
on your street? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6. What are the traffic related issue(s) 
in the study area? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7. Council is committed to listening 
and understanding your thoughts and 
experiences to help improve outcomes for 
our city and community. Would you like to 
opt-in and be part of future research and 
engagements? 

	Yes – go to Q8 
	No  
	I’ve already registered  

8. What are your contact details? 
Name   
Phone   
Email   
 

Simply fill out this survey and place it in the reply paid envelope. We ask one survey is 
completed per household. Please ensure your feedback is provided to Council by 
22 November, 2022.


